
 
Republic of Panama 28 Sep 2017 
 
 
Respectfully for all members of the JKA 
 
I would like to Thank JKA Ireland for hosting the 14th JKA World Championship. They 
did an outstanding job running the event and the facilities Were Excellent. Their 
hospitality was warm, helpful, and friendly. 
 
I was surprised to see so many countries participating and it was nice to meet so many 
JKA member from all over the World. 
 
All members of our Panamá Team enjoyed the event and felt very welcome. 
 
Thank you for doing such an excellent job with the 14 th JKA World Championship,  
14 th FUNAKOSHI GICHIN CUP. 
 
 
Sincerely Yours  
Mr. Arturo Worrell 7 dan 
Director JKA Panamá 
 
 


